From: Laura Smith _

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 12:49 PM
To: Regional Housing
Subject: Don't overcrowd OC

| live and work in San Clemente because it is one of the last places in Orange County that has open space! | work very
hard and long hours to live here despite my health and even sustaining an injury at work! All of this we need more
housing to create affordable housing is a route to just build more housing! It will only profit the building industry and
SDGE COX cable AT&T and the other companies that support the empire Orange County Business Council run by Lucy
Dunn! | see the high density housing that is being built in LA and here in Orange County and it is Not Affordable! Like |
said it profits the building industry and those companies | listed and others!
We need to preserve the natural resources we have here like our beautiful hillsides our water our wildlife before it is too
late! We have to be responsible in our building and not overcrowding and over building in our roads! Let’s not make
Orange County another LA just for the profit of these rich executives and Lucy Dunn! Stop this corruption!

The taxpayers are tired of all of this! Sincerely Laura Smith Sent from my iPad





